
 
ASIA-PACIFIC TELECOMMUNITY 

12/49 Soi 5, Chaeng Watthana Road, Bangkok 10210, Thailand 

 

E-mail: aptmail@apt.int, Web Site: www.apt.int, Telephone: + 66 2 5730044, Fax: + 66 2 5737479 

Ref. APT/2022/AWG-29/QUES  4 April 2022 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 Subject: Circulation of Questionnaire Approved by   

The 29th Meeting of the APT Wireless Group (AWG-29) 
 
I would like to refer to the 29th Meeting of the APT Wireless Group (AWG-29) 

which was held virtually from 21 to 29 March 2022. AWG-29 approved a new Questionnaire 
on current status and future plan of usage in the frequency ranges of 7.125-24 GHz and 92-
300 GHz in Asia Pacific Countries. 
 

In this connection, I would like to request your Administration to reply to the 
attached Questionnaire to APT Secretariat by email to aptawg@apt.int within the deadline 
mentioned in the Questionnaire. 
 

I thank you for your cooperation and look forward to your timely response. 
 

 
 Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Masanori Kondo 
Secretary General 

 
 
 
Encl: Questionnaire on current status and future plan of usage in the frequency ranges of 

7.125-24 GHz and 92-300 GHz in Asia Pacific Countries  
 
 
To:  APT Members 

mailto:aptmail@apt.int
http://www.aptsec.org/
mailto:aptawg@apt.int
nyanwin
Typewritten Text
(Original signed)




